
1. You will be asked to sign a Health and Safety form before your visit 
to the Babylab or ToddlerLab. 

2. We have implemented extra cleaning measures in all of our labs 
and communal areas. 

3. You will be greeted at the main door and let in by the researcher 
you’ve been in contact with.

4. All visiting adults and children aged 11 or older will be asked to 
wear a mask (disposable masks will be provided). Researchers will 
wear masks or face visors as appropriate.  

5. All Birkbeck staff and researchers are asked to take regular lateral 
flow tests, to help avoid asymptomatic transmission. 

6. Researchers, adults, and children will sanitise their hands upon 
arrival. If you don’t have a thermometer at home, we have one 
available for temperature checks. 

7. Participants and families will go up the stairs or elevators 
separately to help maintain social distancing.

8. Some toys and books will still be present for babies and children 
to play with. They will be cleaned appropriately after each use. 

9. During the experiment, social distancing will be maintained as 
much as possible. 

10. We ask that you bring any snacks, water, and nappy changing 
necessities with you, though we will have back-ups on request. 

11. We are limiting the number of people in the building to increase 
safety.


